
 
ERRATUM 

 
INVITATION TO BID 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 
GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND 

 
The Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) herewith invites bids/requests for 
proposal from competent service providers to render internal audit services for the 
Government Employees Pension Fund (GEPF) for a period of three years. 
 

BID GEPF 12/ 2016: INTERNAL AUDIT SERVICES 
 
The above advertised bid is for internal audit services and not external audit 
services 
 
General enquiries: Mr William Ramoroka, e-mail: william.ramoroka@gpaa.gov.za 
Technical enquiries:  Ms Thandiwe Fongoqa, e-mail: thandiwe.fongoqa@gepf.co.za 

 


